25th January,2012
NewCodent Ltd.
Oxfordshare

0OX9 3RF

United Kingdom

Dear Sir/Madam,
LETTER OF APPRECIATION

On Monday the 23rd of January 2012,Dr.Kofi Laing, a friend of Narh-Bita Hospital LTD.

presented a Mobile Dental Unit to the Dental Clinic of the Narh-Bita Hospital on behalf of New
Co Dent.

The Management of Narh-Bita Hospital will like to express its sincere thanks and appreciation
for the kind donation.

We plan to reach out the various communities and give dental care to less privileged ones
during our periodic outreach programmes. We believe your kind donation will go a long way to
improve quality service we provide. We look forward to strengthening future relationship with
your organisation.

Thank you.

Dr.E.A.Narh
(Medical Director)



The Blessing of the Newcodent portable dental unit by Dr. E.A.Narh

The Dental team at Narh- Bita Hospital
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